December 13, 2021

A special meeting of the Foster Township Board of Supervisors was held for the purpose of adopting the
proposed 2022 budget. :

Members.present: Chairman Rob Sterling, Vice Chairman John Barrett, Supervisor John Carr Secretary
Janet Mitchell.

The budget was reviewed:

1. Real estate remains the same at 8.2 Mills.

2. Sewer will be $30.00 per month for the first nine months free for October, November,
December, late fee $5.00 per month after four months of late fees a letter will be send out on
your delinquent account at an administrative fee of $10.00. -

Budget $1.00 per hour for all employees.

Budget $1.00 per hour police and patrolman.

Capitol improvement internet services $95,000.00

Maintenance and repair of roads $95,000.00

Supervisors Budget Surplus $695.00

Foster Sewer Loss $97,343.00

Liquid Fuels Surplus $12,289.00

10. Municipal Authority Surplus $40,100.00
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No public Comment was received.

Motion to pass the 2022 Foster Township Budget with a motlon by Barrett second by Carrallin
favor.

Attest
Janet Mitchell
Secretary

Foster Township




